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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 3:06 PM
To: Melinda Watts
Cc: Emily Knoblauch
Subject: RE: Docket No. 160095-SU

Hi Melinda, 
 
Thank you for bringing that to our attention.  The docket title has been corrected from 162-S to 164-
S.  We will place this e-mail in administrative correspondence for historical purposes. 
 
Dorothy 
 
 
From: Melinda Watts  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 2:50 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Emily Knoblauch 
Subject: Docket No. 160095-SU 
 

Dorothy, 
 
            The subject docket has the wrong certificate number in the docket title. Please change the certificate 
number to 164-S. The new docket title should read: 
 
“Application for amendment of Certificate No. 164-S to extend territory in Duval County by Commercial 
Utilities/ A Division of Grace & Company, Inc.” 
 
            Thanks. 
 
 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 (voice) 
(850) 413-6953 (fax) 
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